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Please pass this bill. It is essential to protect the waterways and the fish that live 

there for future generations, ours and theirs, and they don't vote. Many lawmakers 

will say that they have the right to do what they want when they want. Their selfish, 

myopic view is what drives communities apart. Please, please think past your bank 

balance. We only have one earth and our climate. Don't be hasty and push this 

through. Thank you.  


